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SUMMARY OF UPDATES 
 
VRIS has undergone some significant changes relating to organization and design. Content of 
New VRIS is 99% the same. 
 
The black menu bar under the VRIS Banner will always be available for navigation except when 
hyperlinked to another website.  If a menu item in the black menu bar displays this symbol  , 
you will leave VRIS if you click that menu item. If hyperlinked to another website, click the 
Home Button to return to the VRIS Home Page. Another reason why VRIS should always be 
the Home Page default. 
  
On the VRIS Home Page, sections of VRIS are also displayed alphabetically in rows beginning 
with Agency News at the end of the first row.  Navigating in the rows and sections is another 
option.  On some screens, there may be a Home link under the words VRIS Web site along with 
other navigation links which is a third navigation option.  There is not a symbol in the rows and 
sections to alert you that you are about to hyperlink to another web site. 
 
New VRIS contains several links to VR Staff pictures, contact information, and contact roles. 
 
There are both new and retained search features in VRIS. 
 Retained   
 Meeting Minutes Search (Also searches Archived Meeting Minutes.) 
 Program Manual Search 
 VRIS Update Search 
 
 New 
  Contacts (VR staff) 
  Employer/Job (Transition Scholarships Screen) 
  Reverse Phone Lookup (VR Phone Numbers) 
   
The Program Manual Chapters are formatted as pdfs.  There is no longer a Printer Friendly link as 
a viewed chapter can be printed directly. 
   
TEAM COMMUNICATION 
 
Teams may consider navigating through New VRIS on a conference room computer and laptop at 
a team meeting as a way of becoming familiar with the site. 
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